
 

Pearl Harbor Christian Academy (PHCA) 
Acknowledgement of Handbook Receipt 

Due by Wednesday, August 10, 2016 
 

By signing below, parents/guardians and students acknowledge their receipt of the PHCA PARENT & STUDENT 
Handbook (revised June 30, 2015) via the internet at www.calvarychapelpearlharbor.com and agree to review 
and follow the guidelines contained in the handbook for the 2016-2017 school year.  
 
PHCA reserves the right to make any necessary revisions to the handbook and will inform you of any changes via 
email notification, the weekly newsletter or as announced on RENWEB via Parent Web.  
 
Please make sure to print student’s name and grade on this form.  Students entering 3rd grade and above must 
also sign form along with both parents and/or guardians.   
 
 

                
Student Name    Grade    Student Signature    Date 

 

                
Student Name    Grade    Student Signature    Date 

 

                
Student Name    Grade    Student Signature    Date 

 

                
Student Name    Grade    Student Signature    Date 

 

                
Mother/Guardian Name       Mother/Guardian Signature   Date 

 

                
Father/Guardian Name       Father/Guardian Signature    Date 
 
 

 
 

Please complete one form per family and turn in to the school office. 

http://www.calvarychapelpearlharbor.com/phca.html

